
We have heard YOUR Requests! 

♥ Your School: Cowan PTA Fundraiser 
 

First of all, let us say: Thank you for your tireless support of your child at Cowan. Through fundraisers, parent-teacher 
meetings, school sports, after-school activities, and everything else that happens in the course of a school year, you have 
shown your commitment to giving your child the best possible education. As parents we want you to know, that your 
commitment does not go unnoticed. 
 
The PTA spends over $80 per student per year on special educational programs, activities and resources for your child. In 
order to continue providing these additional benefits for your child, please consider donating a minimum of $30 per 
family to the Cowan PTA.  Donations are tax deductible.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to read our request, and whether you are able to give or not, know we deeply appreciate 
your dedication to your child and our school. If you have any special requests you will like the PTA to consider feel free 
to email cowanptapresident@gmail.com or contact Debbie Warnken, Cowan Principal. 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________ Grade: ___________ Teacher: ______________________ 

Student Name: _____________________________________ Grade: ___________ Teacher: ______________________ 

Student Name: _____________________________________ Grade: ___________ Teacher: ______________________ 

Parent Name: _________________________________________________ Donation Amount:  ____________________ 
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